[image: image1.wmf]                                                                                                                                                                                               This newsletter

 Devoted to pet bird

                                                                                                             Enthusiasts is

                                                                                               Published monthly by 

                                                                                      The Rainbow Feathers 

                                                                                         Bird club of Michigan

A 501(c) (3) club

July, 2015
                                                                                                 Volume 18 Issue 7
Bird Droppings

[image: image38.jpg]



[image: image2.wmf]
[image: image3.wmf]
[image: image4.wmf]
[image: image5.wmf]
UPCOMING MEETING DATES:
JULY 26th --  Fourth Sunday – *Bag It Bingo*
AUG. 30th – Fifth Sunday – PICNIC
SEPT. 27th – Fourth Sunday
RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic Service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational Programs upon request
Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts




Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers:

President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com 

Secretary– Kathe Cote- 313-728-2211

Email – gardenfrog1967@yahoo.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 

Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187

Email- bigduke@comcast.net 
            Susan Dixon 248-330-6938

Email- susanhdixon@hotmail.com

Mary Perva - 517-672-9528
ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net 
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Susan Dixon is now doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st weekend of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to her at: susanhdixon@hotmail.com.
Members are encouraged to submit interesting, bird-related articles to the newsletter for the benefit of our club members. 

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author. This needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

The editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.).  Those wishing to run ads multiple times or for a business must purchase a business membership.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remember to return bird to the owner.
· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days.

· PLEASE CLEAN UP AFTER YOURSELF AND YOUR BIRD BEFORE YOU LEAVE.
  [image: image6.wmf]CLUB WELFARE

Please contact Jean Jedrzejek at 734-427-3187 or e-mail her at bigduke@comcast.net if you know of any club member who is in the hospital or has lost a loved one.
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Monthly Potluck
Early last year, we stopped soliciting volunteers to bring food to our meetings.  Instead, it was agreed that the format be a potluck venue.  We ask that “Everyone”, please join in and contribute a main dish, veggie, salad, or dessert. Our meetings will be a potluck fair enjoyed by one and all. 
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ATTENTION
It has been brought to our attention that someone accidently picked up a plastic bag that belonged to Janet Onderchanin at our club fair in June. It contained approximately five or six toys for budgies and cockatiels. If you have it, please bring it to the next meeting and return it Janet. She’s greatly appreciate it.
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OVER THE RAINBOW BRIDGE

Sadly we must report the passing of yet another feathered member of our club.

Cherry a Rose Breasted Cockatoo parrot who owned Ron Lankford and Nancy Keenan who crossed over the rainbow bridge last month.  Those of you that were regulars at our meetings might remember Cherry with Ron.  

To Cherry we say farewell and forever may you fly free on the far side of the rainbow bridge.  You will always be loved and remembered.
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Woooohoooo!!!!! We did it! We put on an absolutely awesome bird fair. Our numbers through the door went up, and we had people coming through the door all day long. What impressed the vendors were how organized we were, and ALL the help that was provided to get them in and out. It just blew them away. Also, the public noticed that all the club members seemed to be having a good time and were so happy. Everything we did came across in such a positive light that it amazed everyone. We made more money at the fair than we had in several years. I know that Tammy and I spent our share, but we got some great toys that are making my guys here very happy. This would not have been possible without all your hard work and dedication. All of you made this a success and all of you get to share in the pats on the back. We were even out of the hall by ten after five! The little sprinkles we had (raining buckets) and the short power outage didn’t even bother us. Rainbow Feathers did an outstanding job! We can all be proud of what we accomplished. In short, (no not me) WE DONE REAL GOOD!!!!!!! 

  I’m glad to report the bird flu has seemed to run its course. So we have a green light for all of our outdoor events, the biggest being the Ypsilanti Heritage Festival in August. Look for more info in next month’s newsletter. Also remember our fun meeting is happening this month with our Bag-It-Bingo. Just bring something to the meeting either wrapped or bagged and let the fun begin. So once again, thank you for all the hard work you put in at the fair. You made it a squawking success! (I can’t say roaring, after all.) As always…YOU GUYS TOTALLY ROCK!!!!!!!
Your Prez, 
              Dave
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   Hello everyone, 

I know it’s been a couple of months since I wrote my last column, so I thought I would fill everybody in on the details of what’s been happening.  Late in the month of March I saw an orthopedic surgeon, looking for an answer as to why my knees hurt so severely and I couldn’t walk.  After x-rays and talking to different members of the surgical team, I was informed that both of my hips were totally degenerated and had to be replaced.  My left hip was replaced on May 6th and my right hip was replaced on June 15th.  These two operations, to state it mildly, have changed my life.  For the first time in years I can stand, sit and walk without any pain, and I am looking forward to stepping up doing bird shows and events with all the enthusiasm that I used to have before my hips went bad.


Speaking of shows and events, the schedule for our club is once again filling up rapidly. So if you are interested in joining us at a show watch the upcoming events on the web site or you can call me for the latest information on the schedule.


This month we are playing Bag-it-Bingo at the club meeting so be prepared for a good time of bingo and prize stealing(.

                                 Your Veep, 
                                                   Steve
     Avast ye Mates
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   CAPTAINS 

   CORNER

 YAY!!!! I finally made it out to my first event! I had a great time, but I feel the name could use a little work. OK the event was called (are you ready?) The Flea Circus.  I mean, really! I am a bird. I don’t get fleas, and it wasn’t much of a circus thank goodness. Those evil beings, clowns, were not there, thank Goodness! It was still fun, and Pookie’s pet human, Steve, was up and around. If I remember correctly, Pookie said his human got a hip replaced.  So where did they get it? Does a human just wake up and is suddenly missing a hip, or do they take it from something like a horse or some other unfortunate animal?  I’ll have to get back to you on that one, but it was a fun event, and as always, people thought we were (pardon the expression and apologies to my bird friends) the cat’s meow!  I hope we go back next year and I can really put on a show. Oh yeah, and my pet human was there too, as if they came to see him.  Anyway, we have many other events coming up and I can’t wait to see all my birdie friends.  I will definitely have to have a talk with Stella (Mother Nature to you) about the weather so 
that it’s better than it was at the Flea Circus it was kinda yukky.  So to all my bird friends make sure your pet human keeps looking at the upcoming events so we can get together and party like its 1999!!!!!

Cheers

Captain Morgan










Well Rescue Ranger fans, get ready to be a bit confused this month. (Yes, even more confused than the Rangers themselves!) Our tale is of one African Grey and not one, but two cities, the cities of West Branch and St Clair Shores Michigan. It seems that this young lady, the bird, actually lived in the city of West Branch which is quite a way from the Rangers’ home base. It was a dilemma that would take a strange but quite fortunate turn. As with many plot twists, not all become this convenient, but this one would. It seems (well, not really but just for the sake of the story) that the owner actually had a relative that lived closer to the Rangers’ home base in the city of St Claire Shores. They said they could bring the bird out to that house for the pick-up. So the bird was off, as well as the Rangers, to St Claire Shores. Yes, they would be venturing to the beautiful shores of Lake St Claire to go 
make the pick-up. However, they were so far from the actual shore they would never see the water. Too bad, since both Ranger Steve and Ranger Dave were ready for some beach time. Oh well, better luck next time. Anyway, they made it to the pick-up site and found her waiting for them. They soon found out that a medical treatment had made the owner allergic to her dander. Although they were torn up over having to find a new home for her, they knew it was for the best. So with a Hi-Ho Silver!...Oops, wrong story. Shall we try that again? So with bird, cage and accessories in vehicle, they were off. It wouldn’t be long before this poor birdie would find the perfect home and everyone would be happy. Ah, they could take a breather for at least two seconds because the calls are always coming in with more birds needing their aid and they will be there, for they are…THE RESCUE RANGERS!!!!!!

Stay right there for our next stupendous adventure Two Bird with One Rescue!
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Out and About     with Pookie

Greetings to all my loyal readers, 

This is Pookie and the gang back after a two month hiatus.  I’m sure everyone would like to know what occurred that prevented us from talking about our monthly adventures so I will give you a short recap on the last two months about what happened.


We all know that the health of your companion human is very important, and all of us here in Steve’s household have done our best to increase his physical activity. Then one day in late March the unthinkable occurred.  Steve not only couldn’t arise from the sofa he couldn’t bend over and pick Sparky and me up off the floor.  Ergo, being the conscious companion human owners we are, Steve was urged to contact a bone and hip doctor know as an orthopedic surgeon.  The diagnosis was not good; we discovered 
that both of Steve’s hips had osteoarthritis so severely that they needed to be replaced as soon as possible.  There was no hesitation on our part, and we as good companion human owners encouraged him to have this done as soon as possible. 


His left hip was replaced on May 6th and his right hip was replaced on June 15th; the change and recovery in Steve has been nothing short of phenomenal.  He is now walking straighter, standing, driving and taking us out to the farmers’ markets once again.  We (JB, Sparky, myself ) are now looking forward to doing what we do best in a crowd while attending senior shows, art fairs, schools and carnivals.  In the near future from when this is being written, there are plans for about ten senior shows, the Plymouth, MI “Art-in-the-Park” festival and a multitude of additional outings.  


I want to thank all my loyal readers for staying with me during these last two months.  On behalf of me and all the other African Gray parrots in our home, we are looking forward to telling you about our upcoming exploits and adventures.

                           Chirps and Squawks,
                                                  Pookie
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Finnegan’s Flap…[image: image11.png]



One day Momma had some ladies over for lunch. Unfortunately, for me, she put me in my cage and closed the door! She said that if she didn’t, I would come begging around the table like a dog. Can you imagine such an insult?! (Well, I do beg occasionally, but like a dog?)  Anyway, they were laughing and talking away, when all of a sudden, I cleared my throat and said, “I’m talking to you, Momma!” They suddenly stopped talking and listened, not believing what they had just heard. I again repeated, “I’m talking to you, Momma!” Needless to say, Momma just about choked on her lunch!

BAG-IT-BINGO
This month is “Bag-it-Bingo” month and it’s a blast.  For those of you who haven’t experienced this event, it’s easy. Just bring an inexpensive gift (like something from a dollar store)  or a re-gifted item wrapped or in a paper bag. We then play Bingo for the wrapped gifts, but you can’t open them.  After all the bags and gifts have been picked, bingo winners get to start “stealing” gifts from other winners, When this ends we all open our surprises at the same time. Some will be nice and some may be zonks. Be sure to join us for good food and a great time.
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                                                                         BITS from BABY

Howdy all my feathered and non-feathered members. Our 18th Annual Rainbow Feathers Bird Fair on June 14th was a huge success as always. I couldn’t attend it but heard all     about it from Duke.

June’s meeting was great with sixty-nine people in attendance. There were fifty-two club members and seventeen guests. Four of the guests joined our flock. We must be doing something right, you think?? As for the feathered members, there were thirty-four in attendance. The macaws and cockatoos tied with eight, the grays had four, plus there were fourteen other parrots. I was so happy to be at the meeting this month for it had been sometime since I’d been there. 

Well guys, hang on to your feathers because July and August are looking like we will be making up for lost time. We have a program set for outdoors in Ypsilanti for three days plus many other one day events. The Novi Pet Expo in November is also a three day event, but indoors. I’m looking forward to that one!
Well that's all for now. 

        God bless ‘till we meet again.
 

Your friend Baby

>< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><

       RESCUE UPDATE
      Last month we had several bird adoptions: African greys, Scooter and Sweetie; Tater & Trisket, both quakers; and Corky, a cockatiel, all went to their new, forever homes with food, cage and toys, thanks to you, our generous members. Your donations and support of our monthly raffles enable us to do this.

    We are always in need of members who are willing to foster rescued birds.  The duties of a foster parent are four fold:

1. Quarantine the bird from your own flock (in case the rescued bird has an illness that it could pass to your own birds).  
2. Convert the rescued bird to a healthy (pelleted) diet along with fruits and veggies.  
3. Be willing to take the rescued bird to our rescue vet: Roose Animal Hospital. (The vet bills and pellets will be paid for by the club.)

4. Be willing to have prospective new owners come to your home to meet the bird when it’s ready for adoption to see how they interact with it.  A portion of the decision as to whether the bird is going to the correct home will be up to the foster parronts.  This is because you will have the best judgment of the bird’s personality and how it interacts with people.   

Once again, a great big thank you to all of our club members for their support of the monthly club raffles and donations of food and toys.  It is your participation that funds our rescue and allows us to send the adopted birds to their new homes with cages, food and toys.  Our rescue could not do this without you.
PHONE FOLLIES!
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Well the phone never seems to stop ringing and some calls are just too, shall we say “good”, to not put in the newsletter.  Here are some of them:
A woman wants to adopt a bird so she calls and asks what is in the rescue. I ask her what she wants. She says, “I need to see what you have.” I tell her that it doesn’t work that way.  She needs to know what she wants before she calls. She replies, “Well, how will I know what I want if I don’t see it.” I say that she has to know what “it” is. She says, ”But how will I know if it is the one unless I see it.”  The conversation was like an Abbott and Costello routine and went absolutely nowhere!
Another person called and asked to see our facility.  I told him that we don’t have a facility like he probably thinks we have.  He then replied, “Then where do you keep them?”  I told him that we keep them in foster homes, and that we don’t have a building. He then asked me for a list and a map so he can visit the foster homes to decide what bird he wants… preferably a pretty one!

The best one was a gentleman called and was looking for a bird for his ten year old son.  He wanted one to teach his son responsibility.  So I asked what he had in mind. Without hesitation he said, “An Umbrella Cockatoo”.  I asked him, “Do you know anything about Umbrella Cockatoos?” He said, and I quote, “No, that is going to be his son’s responsibility.”  So I asked him what is going to happen to this bird when his son becomes a teenager and no longer has any interest in the bird or gets involved in other activities in high school.  He said, “We’ll just have to deal with that when it happens.” He got a little mad at me when I told him that I would never ever put a bird in a situation like that, especially when you don’t even have a clue what you are getting into.  He then said, “Well I bet you get stuck with a lot of birds then.”  I just said, “Well not really, but I would rather get “stuck” with the bird for a while than to put it into that kind of situation.” He was not happy, but, oh well!

Yes, we get some really “interesting” phone calls, and I am sure with the bigger events coming up, we will get even more!
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to:

MATTHEW WISE                              AUG. 1

LEO FENNELLY                                AUG. 7

JEAN JEDRZEJEK                            AUG. 9

KATHE COTE                                    AUG. 14

MARILYNN STACEY                         AUG. 15

LINDA MCCARTHY                           AUG. 17

SUSAN JENISON                              AUG 20

AMY FINGER                                     AUG 29
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UP COMING 
EVENTS

As of

July 14th, 2015
Tuesday, July 14th, 2015 

Set-up 2:00pm, Start 3:00PM

River Rouge Public Library

221 Burke

River Rouge, MI 48218
Wednesday, July 15th, 2015

Set-up at 1:00pm; Start at 2:00pm

Westlake Health Campus

10735 Boogie Lake Road

Commerce Township, MI 48382

Saturday, July 18th, 2015

Set-up 1:00pm; Start at 2:00pm

Brighton Gardens

15870 Haggerty Road

Plymouth, MI 48170

Wednesday, July 22, 2015 

Set-up 12:30 pm; Show 1:30 pm
Jewish Community Center

Summer Camp Show

15110 West 10 Mile Rd.

Oak Park, MI 48237

Friday, July 24th, 2015 

Set-up 12:30 PM; Show 1:30 PM

American House Stone

3741 South Adams

Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Saturday, July 25th, 2015

Set-up 2:30pm; Start at 3:00pm 

NOTE: only 1/2 hour set-up

Sunrise of Northville

16100 Haggerty Road

Plymouth, MI 48170

Saturday, August 1st, 2015 

Set-up 1:30 pm; Start 2:30 pm

Waltonwoods at Twelve Oaks

27475 Huron Circle

Novi, MI 48377

Wednesday, August 12th, 2015 

Set-up Noon; Start 1:00pm

American House East II

18760 13 Mile Road

Roseville, MI 48066

 

Friday, August 14th, 2015 

Set-Up 12:30pm; Start 1:30pm

Brookdale Brighton (was Emeritus)

833 East Grand River Ave.

Brighton, MI 48116

Saturday, August 15th, 2015 

Set-up 1:00pm; Start at 2:00pm

Fox Manor

2350 Watkins Lake Road

Waterford, MI 48328

Tuesday, August 18th, 2015 

Set-up 9:00am; Start 10:00am

Arkay Crossing

15221 Eureka

Southgate, MI 48195

Ypsilanti Heritage Festival

Friday, August 21st: Noon – 8:30 pm

Saturday, August 22nd: 10 am - 8:30pm 

Sunday, August 23rd: 11am – 6 pm 

Riverside Park, Ypsilanti, MI

Tuesday, August 25th, 2015

Set-up 1:00pm; Start 2:00pm

American House

1660 South Venoy

Westland, MI 48186

Thursday; August 27th, 2015

Set-up 10:00 am; Start; 11:00am

Putnam Township Senior Center

350 Mower

Pinckney, MI 48169

Saturday, September 12, 2015

Society of Canary 

                  & Finch Breeders Bird Fair                                    

9 am to 4 pm - $3.00 Admission

Livonia Elks Lodge # 2246

31117 Plymouth Road

Livonia, MI 48150

***Our Club has a Booth at this Event***

Tuesday, September 15th, 2015 

Set-up 1:00pm; Start at 2:00pm

The Villa at Great Lakes Crossing

22811 West Seven Mile Road

Detroit, MI 48219

Friday, September 18th, 2015

Set-up 1:30 pm; Start at 2:30pm

American House - Riverview

20300 Fort Street

Riverview, MI 48193

Tuesday, September 22nd, 2015

Set-up 1:30 pm; Start at 2:30 pm

Colombiere Center-Clarkston (Jesuits) 

9075 Big Lake Road

Clarkston, MI 48346

Tuesday, Oct 6th, 2015 

AARP Meeting at Wayne County

Community College

in the Ray Mix Room

21000 Northline

Taylor, MI 48180

11:30 AM Set-up; 12:30 PM Show

Guardians for Animals Pet Expo

Saturday, Oct 17th: 10 am – 5 pm

Sunday, Oct. 18th: 11 am – 4 pm

Madison Place

876 Horace Brown Drive

Madison Heights, MI 48071

Set up on Friday

NOVI PET EXPO
Friday, Nov. 20th: Noon to 8pm

Saturday, Nov. 21st: 10am to 8pm

Sunday, Nov. 22nd: 11am to 5pm

Suburban Collection Showplace

46100 Grand River

Novi, MI 48374

Set up on Thursday, No. 20th at 9 am

We will be setting up on Thursday Nov. 19th most likely around 9:00 am.  Please remember no birds will be allowed through the front door.

***NOTE******NOTE******NOTE***


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s).  
We want everyone to be aware that when you see the line following the event listed:

 ***Our Club Has a Booth at This Event***
or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing, it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events. Don’t let this stop you from joining us though. We will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.
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DON’T FORGET THE PICNIC!

Next month, Sunday, Aug. 30th is our annual picnic at Garden City Park at Cherry Hill and Merriman.  Enter the park from Cherry Hill and follow the road around until you see Dave and Tammy at the large pavilion at the east end by the restrooms.

The Club is providing the meat and buns. Everyone is to bring items to pass and your own beverage. (There will be a cooler with water and ice.) We recommend that you leave your pets at home unless they are used to being outside in the wind and weather.  Wings’ MUST be clipped and smaller lighter birds should stay home. We don’t want any accidental fly offs. The picnic is from 10ish until we’re tired of each other’s company.
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How to find an avian veterinarian

By Don J. Harris,DVM
One of the first responsibilities you have as a pet owner is obtaining quality medical care for your bird. The process of finding a qualified veterinarian, who is educated, trained and experienced in treating birds, is often more difficult than you initially might think. Perseverance and some good common sense on your part can result in finding a veterinarian who is skilled in treating your bird. 

Here are some methods you can use.

Yellow Pages

 While this may be the easiest method, an ad in the yellow pages does not necessarily qualify the practitioner to treat your bird. The American Veterinary Medical Association (AVMA) allows the term “specialist” by only those veterinarians who have fulfilled certain defined criteria in that specialty. Beyond that, yellow page ads can reflect marketing skills more than veterinary competence.

Association Rosters

 Many pet owners check association rosters for qualified veterinarians. For example, the American Board of Veterinary Practitioners (ABVP) is a veterinary certifying organization that requires its members to prove competence in order to belong. Within ABVP, there is the “Avian Practice” category of specialization. Veterinarians who complete this certification process are recognized by the AVMA as true specialists. These individuals are identified by the title ABVP, Avian Practice, DVM behind their names. Generally, bird owners can trust these practitioners to provide competent care for their birds.
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Pet Suppliers’ Recommendations

 
Pet retail stores or breeders will often recommend a veterinarian they work with on a regular basis. Their recommendations may be based on positive experiences with this particular veterinarian’s care and treatment. On the other hand, pet suppliers occasionally have relationships with veterinarians based on discounted services in exchange for referrals. While this business relationship is not in itself bad, bird owners should be advised to verify the veterinarian’s credentials.

Word-of-Mouth Recommendations

 
This is one of the best ways of finding a competent avian veterinarian. If a veterinarian’s own clients are making recommendations, there must be a reason why.

Unfortunately, these personal recommendations are not always available, especially if you recently moved into the area and don’t know anyone to ask.

Colleague Recommendations

 
This is probably the best and most consistently reliable method, but it demands a little sleuthing on your part. Here are the steps you can follow:

• Identify and call veterinarians in the yellow pages who

DO NOT claim to be avian specialists.

• Call to ask if they will see your bird. If they agree, thank them and move on.

• If they decline, ask whom they would recommend.

• Continue this process until you get enough answers to form a consensus. The veterinarian whose name was recommended the most often is the veterinarian most recognized by his colleagues for competence with exotic birds. 

Congratulations! Through hard work and some common sense, you may have found just the right veterinarian for you and your bird.

This article reprinted with permission from Zupreem©
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	BIRDMAMA’S BIRD SITTING

SERVICE
Are you going out of town or on vacation? Do you have a feathered friend that needs to stay at home? Susan can help you. She will shower your bird(s) with TLC in her home.

For more information on rates and care specifics, contact by phone or e-mail                      
Susan Dixon

                  1-248-330-6938

            susanhdixon@hotmail.com  
                   References provided upon request 

          


     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetbirdstore.com/
	FASHIONISTA WEAR
Custom Handmade Clothing, Hair and Body Jewelry

Anything Parrot-ty

Custom Parrot Accessories 

Cage Covers, Shoulder Capes

 or anything else you might think of

Text, Message or Call me and ask

If I can make it I will
                         Lanah Harris

                         1- 734-502-3751             



ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

Parkway Small Animal & Exotic       Hospital 

39321 Garfield
Clinton Township, MI 48038
586-416-8800
Veterinary Care Specialists

205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week
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    MURALS

    AND OTHER

 CREATIONS                 

 BY  MARY KAY PERVA
        734-207-0489

SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4
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	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

paraphernalia
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
   *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*




	PRODUCTS FOR SALE

UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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zoomed.com


Animal Crackers

1100 N. Old US 23 * Hartland, MI 48843

810-632-3344

NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773
                              For Birds of all Sizes [image: image22.png]VALUE, Crazy Corn
:f atacost
LESS THAN SEED!





The Industry Pioneer of Quality                                                                                                                                                           Broad Natural Low Fat Nutrition®
All at a Cost Less than Seed
Because Crazy Corn® expands and seed is 60% waste! We’ve made it easy to prevent the most common cause of bird death- malnutrition from a seed diet. Cook ahead monthly, freeze baggies, keep some in the fridge to serve instantly. Superior breeding, lustrous feathering. Self-weans chicks. Shining health. Generous chunky fruits, veggies, whole grains, exciting herbs, pastas, beans, legumes, melon seeds, nuts, and more! Ecstatic birds!                1-800-BIRD YUM

in California (818) 503-4YUM. Fax (818) 765-4895

SPECIAL BREEDER PRICING
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS


Tony & Edie Riojas


4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464

1-810-793-2093

bitemebirdtoys.com


NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.


17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076


248-557-7773


ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.


509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-451-2870


SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.


1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-453-6930


Fax:  734-453-7127


M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4


WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL


29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314


586-751-3350


OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP


1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302


248-334-6877


     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES


Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages


1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154


734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/

SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.


13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195


734-248-9122


ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER


24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375


248-348-1788


265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307


248-651-1788


Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day


7 Days a Week


www.theanimalemergencycenter.com


		MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS

Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot


paraphernalia

                         Cheryl Hitter


                          734-422-2804

             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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		    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •

 Square or Rectangle cuts

PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 

White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size

248.438.6572

               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

Visit us on 

Facebook and Blogger!

                             little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,

l I i3
- s T oo

®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products




    MURALS


    AND OTHER


 CREATIONS                 


 BY MARY KAY PERVA

        734-207-0489
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		UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES


VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT


zoomed.com





Veterinary Care Specialists


205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week

“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”







Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 



Amazons, and others.



Cages and Food at reasonable prices.







Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486







www.kayleesparrotplace.com
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_1363501524.pdf

An easy and hea[thy alternative
to messy newspaper!

LL e M n Marty & Angie Crawford

248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com
little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com







Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” + Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available ¢ Priced for 100 sheets
White cover weight paper * Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

[i Visit us on G
Facebook and Blogger!

little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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